From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 10/3/2013 4:09:03 PM

To: Doll, Laura (/OZPG&E/OUZCORPORATE/CNZRECIPIENTS/CNZLRDD)
Ce: Redacted
Bcec:

Subject: RE: I was wrong

Laura, thanks for the update. Hopefully, they can be transmitted by e-mail and you don’t need
to make a special trip down here.

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com}
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 3:55 PM
To: Cadenasso, Eugene

Cc: [Redacted |

Subject: | was wrong

Eugene

The two remaining responses are still going through our review process and will NOT — repeat,
NOT — be ready today.

We now expect them tomorrow afternoon. I will alert you if that changes.

Sorry!

Laura

PG&E js committed to protecting our customers' privacy. .
1558t more, pPease Vist http:? Www.Dgepcamf%out/comnan /privacy/customer/
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